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Thank you for consulting the Yorkshire Wildlife Trust on the above. 
The Trust supports the interim policy and is pleased to see that gardens will receive more 
protection in line with government policies. The Trust would also like the authority to ensure that 
any developments proposed close to the Lower Derwent valley provide appropriate buffering 
and green infrastructure so that this important area for wildlife is protected. Developments in or 
close to the service villages of North Duffield and Hemingbrough in particular will need to be 
appropriately designed. 
  
I hope this will be helpful. 
Yours  
  
Sara Robin 
Conservation Officer(Planning) 
Yorkshire Wildlife Trust 
Tel: 01904 659570 
Email: sara.robin@ywt.org.uk 
Website: www.ywt.org.uk 
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